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Assembly Commission (Resolution 38)

First Report to Mission Council
The Commission met for the first time on Thursday 13th September 2012 in Birmingham.  We left aware of the size of the task before us but resolved to undertake it to the best of our abilities.

We are not going to be in a position “to identify any issues of a pastoral and procedural nature” until we possess an accurate story-line of the events which led up to the closed session of Mission Council in March 2012.  Without such a narrative the reason for, as well as the decisions taken by, that closed session are impossible to understand fully.  We have received extensive documentation from the Investigation Group, Lawrence Moore and the North Western Synod.  It is clear that presently we have gaps in the story-line which need filling and contradictory interpretations of events which necessitate examination and evaluation.

In the next stage of our work we will be conducting a series of conversations with (1) Lawrence Moore; (2) the Executive Committee of the North Western Synod; (3) the Investigation Group; (4) the Assembly Officers who called the closed session of Mission Council; (5) Richard Mortimer; and (6) Roberta Rominger.  We anticipate that this work will be completed by Christmas 2012.

We will welcome observations from members of Mission Council about any issues arising from the closed session of Mission Council.  These should be sent to the Rev’d Dr David R Peel (david.r.peel@btinternet.com) and arrive no later the 10th November 2012.  Anonymous submissions will be ignored, though all other submissions will be treated in the strictest confidence.

We are in constant touch with each other through email.  At our next “face to face” meeting we will review the findings of our conversations and the submissions received.  This will enable us to decide what further work we will need to carry out before reporting once again to Mission Council.
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